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Randall L. Harris
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P.0. Box 4  AAF pt E~

Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255 J[ [ CFES ,/

/ i Y e
Re:  Tracy Well #3 Brine Well BW-010 Y L //(,/ ez

UL M 560 FSL and 610 FWL
of Section 3-Ts 22s-R27¢e
Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Harris:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) records reflect the above
captioned well has been inactive since 1989. Pursuant to 19NMAC 15.D.201 wells that
are inactive for over one year shall be "Properly Abandoned". Please submit for
NMOCD approval a closure and well plugging plan by July 31, 2000.

If you have any questions, please contact Wayne Price of my staff at (505-827-7155). On
behalf of the staff of the OCD, I wish to thank you and your staff for your cooperation
during this discharge plan review.

Sincerely,

T S

Roger C. Anderson
Environmental Bureau Chief
RCA/lwp
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